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2022 CHRISTMAS FAMILY NEWSLETTER

Merry Christmas to All!

We hope you had a good year with good health.

We have enjoyed our work in Dale Ebel Ministries this year. Dale has written many
articles that relate the Bible to our culture on his blog: www.daleebel.org. He led a
Zoom study, mentored men and consulted with pastors. I have led Bible studies for
18 years in a row...two Zoom groups for the last 13 years and just combined them this
fall into one. Gals Zoom in from Oregon, Texas, Tennessee, Colorado and Idaho. I
also do the office work. We are grateful to those who contribute to the ministry! It
is our JOY to serve God in this way. Contributions can be made on our website or
sent to our address shown at upper left.

We finally joined most folks and had Covid in May. Thankfully, it was not severe. We
spent a fun Thanksgiving week in Seattle with Brandon's family. Sarah fixed a
scrumptious meal and they smoked the turkey. Dale enjoyed attending a Seattle
Seahawks game with Brandon. Our 55th wedding anniversary will be in July 2023. We
are grateful to God for teaming us together for His glory all these years!

Brandon & Sarah's Family:
Brandon is enjoying running his
record labels and being involved
with some real estate and
restaurants in Seattle. Recently
his artist, Tasha Layton, was at
#1 for Christian Radio. Sarah
published her 11th novel, With
Love from London!!!

Josiah is graduating from King's
High School in May and is
deciding where to attend college.
Evie and Petra enjoyed soccer,
and Evie was Junior Homecoming
Princess. Our dear bonus
grandsons played sports: Carson
played HS Lacrosse and Russell
and Colby are on basketball
teams. Lots of activity!




Heather & Jeff's's family:

Jeff continues with their chiropractic
practice and his enjoyment of cooking
delicious meals, golfing and fishing.
Heather manages their clinic and also
sells real estate.

JJ graduated Willamette University
College of Law this month and will
take the bar in February! Brock and
Dale have great discussions centered
on the Scripture and current affairs.
He enjoys watching sports and does
home projects for us. He is in
immunotherapy and we thank you for
praying that our great God will use
this therapy to heal him completely
from Hodgkins!

Max moved to San Clemente, CA,
where he works for Starbucks, attends
online Arizona State University, and
enjoys singing with his guitar on the
pier some evenings. Rowen graduated
from Lake Oswego High School and
has a job with a painting company and
attends a local college. Selah is a
sophomore in HS. Last year she
participated in pole vault in track.
Before Max moved she and he did a lot
of hiking together. She loves to fish
with her dad.

Seth & Vanessa's Family:

Seth continues pastoring at The
Shoreline Church of San Clemente.
They moved recently and Vanessa is
enjoying updating the home. Jude is a
freshman at San Clemente High
School. We will be celebrating his
16th birthday with them in February.
We appreciate your prayers for a
successful brain surgery for Jude in
January. Isla has become a teen! She
had a part in her school musical and
sings very well!
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Blessings and love
to all,

Linda and Dale




